
We continue to hear of so many POSITIVE 

comments about from our guests about how the 

season so far. We know that this is not an ideal 

situation for anyone involved. None of us had 

ANY control over the current state of affairs, 

but one thing is certain - we CAN control how we 

deal with it! We would like to thank each and 

every one of you for doing YOUR part by staying 

positive, and staying safe!  

Other Reminders 

 Gathering Areas 

remain CLOSED. 

As the phases progress from our plan, stay 

tuned to Facebook and the sign board for 

updates 

 Social Distancing is the KEY factor in keeping 

the park OPEN. Please remain 6 feet apart, 

good handwashing, and wear your masks! 

 Limited Gatherings - We are still limiting 

gatherings to 10 within the park. 

 Speed Limit - For the safety of other guests 

and especially our younger guests, pleas 

respect the 5MPH speed limit at all times. 

 Dumpsters - The dumpsters here at Blue 

Haven are for use by our guests and for only 

trash generated within the park - please do 

not bring trash from home. 

 Respect Others Property - While we do have 

a close knit family of guests here at camp, we 

need to respect each other’s property. This 

includes (but not limited to): 

 Don’t take shortcuts through someone 

else’s site simply to save a few steps. 

 Do not fish from someone’s lot without 

permission. 
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Happy Anniversary  

We would like to wish a VERY special anniversary 

to two of the kindest people I know - enjoy your 

weekend! 

 6/3: Joan & Rene Reid 

 6/7: Lynn & Marty Costello 

 6/10: Sharon & Bernie Reid 

 6/11: Millie & Carlos Stamegna 

Happy Birthday 

Greetings go out to all of our campers so far this 

year! It appears like I left a few out early on, so 

Happy Belated to those also: 

 5/31: Eric Gadway 

 6/2: Mike Arbour 

 6/3: Joan Reid 

 6/3 June Bennette 

 6/4: Jessie Smith 

 6/5: Cathy Slater 

 6/7: Owen Seminick 

 6/8: John Momot 

 6/8: Don Martin 

 6/8: Michael Martinez 

 6/8: Margo Gordon (MTS) employee 

 6/8: Kim Lafave 

 6/8: Howard Sommer 

 6/8: Elliot Farkas 

 6/10: Evan Getty 

 6/12: Randy Moores 

 6/15: Shanna King 

 6/16: Paul Getty 

 6/17: Shawn Agoney 

Bathhouses Update 
 The Block Bathhouse is OPEN - VERY special 

shout out to our very own AMANDA for doing a 

SUPER job getting this prepped, painted and 

cleaned to open. 

 PLEASE social distance when using the facilities 

and clean up after yourselves 

 The other bathhouses will open SOON with the 

same guidelines. 



Welcome New Campers! 

Please join us in welcoming to our Blue Haven 

Community the following folks who have joined 

our family since the last newsletter! 

 Mark Connelly - Hillside 14 

 Jenna Phillips - Spring 32 

 Jack Taylor - Autumn 19 

 Hannah Crouse - Birchwood 22 

 John Lacy & Michelle Barnett - Riverside 2 

 Brandon Poupore - Michelle 27 

 Eric LaValley - Hemlock 3 

Congratulations to David & Tim! 

Please join us congratulating David and Tim for 

their recent completion of the COVID-19 Safety 

Resource Officer Training that was recently put 

on by the North Country Chamber of Commerce! 

Facebook Pages for Information: 

 Our Blue Haven Family Campground and Resort 

Facebook page is managed by our staff and 

offers a place to share updates within the 

park as well as offer information for the 

general public. 

 There is also another page entitled “Blue 

Haven Campers” that is managed by one of our 

guests within the park and is used to allow 

guests a place to share articles and photos 

related to camping as well as the campground 

itself. 

Update on the Pool: 

We have begun the process of opening the pool 

and making some repairs. The pool is slated to be 

a part of Phase 4, so keep our fingers crossed 

that people social distance enough to keep this 

on track! If anyone locally knows someone quali-

fied to be a Lifeguard, have them contact the 

office. 


